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[bookmark: _Toc107494087]Handbook 4232.1 REV-2 Draft Revisions Posted on ORCF Policy Drafting Table
Since the publication and implementation of Handbook 4232.1 REV-1 in January 2017, ORCF has been continually reviewing and considering areas that require further clarification or updates to reflect current program policy.  As a result, ORCF has proposed draft revisions to the Handbook that are now posted on ORCF’s Policy Drafting Table.  ORCF invites all industry partners to provide voluntary feedback by no later than August 15, 2022.  Industry feedback has been a critical component to ORCF’s administration of the Section 232 program to date.  ORCF will assess all feedback received on the draft as it progresses to a final update.  To submit voluntary feedback, please follow the instructions on ORCF’s Policy Drafting Table. 

Please note, the draft revisions posted on ORCF’s Policy Drafting Table are not final. Proposed changes may or may not be included in the final update. 
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